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25 November 2002 14:36 
Fiona Cameron - Operational Director 
Good news 

Have visited the Lloyd practice who may be interested in doing the 5-7 and 7-9 and Saturday morning, but do not expound 
this they will come back to us after talking about it. They are not worried by the Gosport GP bed situation and would take 
from the hospital especially if they have been triaged by consultant that would help. Feel that they have not had the 
experience others are talking about. They have the ability to say about a patient and would just re admit if not appropriate! 
Gordon has also spoken to Hajianthonis and Anderson’s. Haj very much as above with the GP beds. Even Anderson 
would go back at a price! 

I think we need a list of bed fund doctors as Lloyds partners need to join.! 
It is not all gloom but need to keep it up. 

Gordon and I going to the Evans practice tomorrow.Tuesday. 
Margaret 


